
Notes from the Head Teacher

Years R, 1 and 2 completed their nativity video today. The rest of 
the school are really looking forward to watching it after the 
Christmas lunch on Thursday!

I would like to thank the KS2 children who have contributed to the 
Croydon Voices Diversity project and also made Christmas cards for 
the staff at East Surrey Hospital and Croydon University Hospital, 
including the catering staff, porters and cleaners.

Thank you also to the children in Year 6 who spoke at our virtual 
open days about what it is like to be at Coulsdon C of E School. The 
prospective parents were very impressed at their confidence and 
ability to take questions. Mrs Lee and I were very proud!

Attendance 
Our whole school attendance for this week was 97.44%

Reflection
Quiet Things

“Just quiet things – a serene stream, sweet-scented dusk, the 
gentle rain, the hush before the morning bird first sings –
can all fill the soul with deep contentment and peace.”

Isaiah 32:18

Friends News

The Friends would like to thank members Dee Collins and Nicola 
Reynolds for all their hard work putting together the Christmas 
Cards order and the Craft Packs (over 100 sold!)

Coming up Next Week………….

Thursday 17th December: Friends Christmas jumper/Christmas 
accessory day – children can wear a Christmas jumper or 
accessory with the rest of their school uniform in return for a 
£1 donation.

Thursday 17th December: School Christmas Dinner

Friday 18th December: Last day of term. Children will be 
dismissed after lunch and should be collected from their usual 
exits at the following times:

Reception, Year 1 & Year 2: 1:20pm
Years 3,4,5 & 6: 1:30pm

Christmas Trail

Don’t forget to buy your copy of the Christmas Trail which has been 
created by staff at the school. Tick off the pictures as you find them 
around the neighbourhood, and help to raise funds for the school 
and St John’s Church. Trails cost £1 and are available at the 
playground and car park gates until the end of term


